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Friday 29th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Please find below the timetables for next week’s daily ‘check ins’, live lessons and live 
collective worship. These remain the same as this week in order to maintain consistency and 
allow parents to plan ahead.  
 
Daily ‘check ins’ 
 

Class 1 9.15 

Class 2 9.45 

Class 3 9.30 

Class 4 10.00 

 
Live lessons 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

10.15 am  10.15 – 
Class 1 
(EYFS) 
 
10.35  - 
Class 1 
(Year 1) 

10.15 – 
Class 1 
(EYFS) 
 
10.35  - 
Class 1 
(Year 1) 

Class 2 10.15 – 
Class 1 
(EYFS) 
 
10.35  - 
Class 1 
(Year 1) 

Class 2 

11.15 am Class 3 Class 4  Class 3 Class 3 Class 4 

1.15pm Class 
collective 
worship 

Whole 
school 
collective 
worship 

  Whole 
school 
collective 
worship 

1.35pm Class 2  1.35pm -
Class 4 
(Year 5)  
 
From 1pm* 
Class 4 
(Year 6)  

  

 
*On a Wednesday afternoon, the Year 6s in Class 4 will work with Mrs Winter with one group 
starting at 1pm and a second group starting at 1.30pm. Exact starting times will be on 
Google Classroom.  
 
As this week, on a Wednesday and Thursday we will be providing links to two pre-recorded 
collective worships.  
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Study Buddies! 
 
As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, we are keen to launch our ‘study buddy’ initiative in 
which the children will be given the opportunity to meet with a group of friends via Google 
Meet. This will be supervised and recorded by a member of staff and the purpose of this is to 
allow the children to have an opportunity to talk with each other and catch up.  
 
In order to make this more special for the children we will be allowing the children to keep 
both their cameras and microphones on. Please ensure that your child is in a communal area 
of the house for this and that they are appropriately dressed.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in this new initiative and in order to help us plan the 
groups, please use the link below to complete the online form by the end of Monday 1st 
February. Please complete a separate form for each child. Once we know who is able to take 
part we will then timetable these meets. Please note that if your child is in school at the time 
of the meet, we will endeavour to supervise them in school so they can be involved. Parents 
remain responsible for supervising their child at home.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdpp7otTE_mDqJ_pzt_2Remwbq-QSp-
UtLLyDTutSZlvTozgw/viewform 
 
Staying in touch 
 
 
Please remember that should you need to contact us, school can be contacted either directly 
through Google Classroom or through the email addresses below:- 
 
admin@northcave-school.co.uk  
 
class1@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
class2@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
class3@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
class4@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
In addition, our SENDCO, Mrs Whitelam, can be contacted by emailing:- 
 
meetmyneeds@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Winks 
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